
 

 

 HUB Maple Ridge/Pitt Meadows meeting Jan. 14, 2016 

 
In attendance:  Peter, Barry, Dave, Martin, Ivan, Jackie 

Guests: Moreno Zanotto, Don Smith, Anne Hibbeln, Ernest Lara, Donna  

Regrets:   

 

Notes 

 
 Moreno Zanotto gave a great presentation about BikeMap.org, which is a cycling incident reporting 

tool that allows cyclists to log hazards, near misses, collisions and bike thefts. Municipalities 

generally get their stats from ICBC. Statistics on accidents involving cyclists are likely much less 

accurate than those involving just cars, and of course there isn't any data on near misses or hazards, 

which is why this can be a valuable tool for municipalities. Municipalities in Metro Vancouver will 

receive free analysis reports until September. After that they will need to pay. Jackie to advertise 

through social media and Mailchimp list. 

 

 117th/Selkirk proposal. Our proposal was sent Nov. 1. Jackie talked to Salar this week, who said that 

the route is optimized for car traffic, and Engineering will not be considering our proposed changes 

with respect to stop signs. He is willing to sit down with us to discuss potentially adding a few more 

signs. Dave will contact Salar to make an appointment. 

 

 Dave and Barry will be coordinating the Cycle Recycle at Earth Day this year. Jackie to inform 

Leanne Koehn, Earth Day organizer. 

 
Other: 

 

 Tri-Cities meeting update (Peter). The people that Peter's dealing with to get improvements made on 

the Coquitlam side keep changing, and the saga continues. 

 

 Jackie announced she will be stepping back for now for various reasons. Most of her tasks will have to 

be redistributed to other committee members. She will meet with Colin and other interested committee 

members.  

 

 

 

Still available for 2015/16 as of Jan. 1, 2016 $299.30 

(Helmet cam $90.04) 

   

Received in donations at our Pizza-in-the-Park meeting in August  $22.30 


